Suggestion Box Feedback

In response to feedback received in the suggestion box, we felt it may be helpful to share with you some comments that had been received and our response.
	You said?
	We said?

	“Blood pressure chair in the waiting room at the Health Centre is difficult to get up from, as the chair has no arms”
	A replacement chair (with arms) has been found 

	“Appointment booking needs to allow for 6 weeks ahead for some Warfarin patients next test”
	This is something that we aim to do but don’t always achieve – we are working hard to streamline the process to enable this to happen on a frequent basis

	“You need to have staff at The Health Centre to answer appointments phone at lunchtime”
	There was a period of time when we were short staffed in the appointments team and had a number of new staff joining who were unable to work ‘solo’ on the appointments desk.

We are now in a stronger position and every effort is being made to ensure the appointment desk remains open at lunchtime.

	“No music in surgery please, it gave me a headache, not at all relaxing”
“Please stop the music in the waiting area.  Its boring pop and loud.  Suggest Debussy, Ravel or Mahler.  If it must be loud how about some marches by Souza!”
“Please reconsider the provision of this endless ‘music’.  It is not our choice and during a long wait, it is purgatory.”
“The radio is always on a talk programme, no one listens.  Why not find a music programme?”
	A short survey was held in the waiting room and on-line (via the Practice website) asking patients to give us their views on the music played in the waiting areas.  Music is played to protect patient confidentiality.

Of the 100 patients who completed the survey:

    20% preferred classical music
    20% asked for soothing instrumental

    9% wanted pop music

    1% ballads 

    40% didn’t mind what music was being played

    7% selected ‘other’ 

    3% did not respond
Based on these results, we are now in the process of purchasing new soothing instrumental music to play in the waiting rooms

	“Please thank the staff and medical staff for their time and care.”
	Thank you for taking the time to provide us with your thoughts on the care you have received.  We have shared this feedback with the staff and clinical team.


We would like to thank the all the patients who have taken the time to provide us with feedback so far.  
Since September 2013 we have received around 60 completed slips, which we are currently working our way through.  Our thanks also go to the Patient Participation Group who are providing us with support & guidance throughout this new process.

If you would like further information on any of the areas mentioned, please see Reception who will put you in touch with the best person to help you.
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